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Responses to Staff Record Reciuests Set 1

Record Request 1: (Reserved Hearing Exhibit No. 4):

Please confirm whether, with respect to the low-income program, the Company
will agree to provide quarterly progress reports and a final report after the close
of the program period, as described in further detail in the e-mail from Alan
Linder to Gary Epler dated April 15, 2009.

Response:

A letter from Gary Epler, Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc., confirming this
matter was sent to Debra Howland, Executive Director of the Commission on
April 29, 2009, with copies to all parties.

Person Responsible: Deborah Jarvis Date: May 7,2009


